August 14" 2020

Zoning Board of Appeals
Town of Canandaigua

5440 Routes 5 and 20 West
Canandaigua, New York 14424

Dear Board Members:

My name is Ted Levy. | have lived at 5267 Menteth Dr. for over 27 years and | am the next-door
neighbor of Alyse and Richard Brovitz who are building a new house at 5625 Menteth Dr.

Alyse and Richard informed me that they plan to also replace their current storage garage which is
located near the eastern border of their property and borders our property. They shared the pians for a
new storage barn to replace the garage with us and the fact that they need four variances in order to
build the structure.

Their entire project, new home and new garage/barn, appears very attractive and is definitely a positive
contribution to our Menteth Point neighborhood. Finally, their proposed new garage/barn that is to be
sited slightly to the south of the current location of their aging garage enhances the overall utility and
architectural beauty of their entire project.

My wife Shirley and 1 fully support their application and the granting of their requests for the four
variances.

Respectfuily




